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Recommendation letter
April 15th, 2020

Sustainable Base Finance SA
Rue Joseph Il 170

1000 Brussels

Belgium

To whom it may concern :

On behalf of Sustainable Base Finance SA (SBFinance), we are writing this letter to confirm
our great satisfaction with the services rendered by Computools to SBFinance.

SBFinance was in the development of a highly innovative finance platform. SBFinance had
set its own in house developing methodologies, focusing high quality standards in terms of
application and IT architecture design.

Computools integrated on the way this very complex application development project.
This was our first ‘off-shoring’ experience.

SBFinance has been very positively satisfied of the outcome.

The Computools team was very rapidely operational despite the complexity of the situation
and the need for the team to adapt to our development methodologies.

The Computools team could also work very remotely with very good inter-communication
with the SBFinance team ensuring good efficiency despite off-shoring.

We therefore want to thank the Computools team members for their professionalism, great

contribution and look thogether on upcoming projects.
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